
1450 KC. 250 WATTS

WATA
AFFILIATE

MUTUAL BROADCASTING SYSTEM
BOONE, N. C.

Box 72

January 30, 1952

Mr. Kermit Geary,
R. F. D. #2,
Walnutport,
Pennsylvania

Dear Sir:

TEL. 467

Thank you for your letter of January 19th
in which you state you heard my frequency check from
5:15-5:0 A. M. on that date.

The information you gave in your letter checked
with our station
as I am collecting frequency checks and I prize yours
among them.

Here's wishing you the best of luck in the radio
field, and again thanks for your letter.

May we have the pleasure of hearing from you
again?

Yours very truly,

P DIC STATION T.TATA

Bill Phillips
Chief Engineer


